
EDWIN L. STERNE 
CHAIRMAN 

M. B. SATTERFIELD 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AND SECRETARY 

GEORGE 5. CRAFT 
VICE CHAIRMAN 

LESTER H. PERSELLS 
ASSOCIATE E X ECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

J. B. SLAYTON 

FRANK G. ETHERIDGE 

JACK F. GLENN 

824 HURT BUILDING 

ATLANTA, GEORG IA 30303 

JACKSON 3-6074 

March 6, 1969 

The Honorable George Cotsakis 
Police Committee, Board of Aldermen 
City of Atlanta, City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Cotsakis: 

Aft er receiving your inquiry concerning the possibility of 
establishing Authority-paid special project police forces, 
this matter was discussed verbally with the Federal Agency 
and later a request for information was made by letter on 
February 18, 1~69. 

CARL TON GARRETT 
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE 

GILBERT H. BOGGS 
DIRECTOR OF HOUS ING 

HOWARD OPENSHAW 
DIRECTOR OF' REDEVELOP ME NT 

GEORGE R. SANDER 
TECHNICAL DIRECTOR 

I am enclos ing a copy of the r eply received today from the 
Housing Assi stance Admini stration which i s self- explanatory. 

Sincerely, 

Executive Director 

MBS:dw 

Encl osur e 




